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April 2022 

Material found at the Philip Smith Building before refurbishment and transferred 
to Special Collections  University Collection 

• 2 tri fold brochures from the Philip Smith centre when it was being run by 

Hobart Discovery Inc. as a training facility 

• Mounted print (138 x 90mm) sepia enlargement of photograph of the 

Library in the Old University building  showing around 1900. A group of 

female students and   J.H.R. Cruikshank, the Registrar   

• Mounted print (146 x 90mm) sepia enlargement of “The High School of 

Hobart Town designed by Alexander Dawson, 1848, Lithograph by Thomas 

Browne ( held RS146/2) 

• 3 Black and white framed (66 x 57mm) photographs of people at the 

Teachers College undated 

• Metal plaque donated by the AFUW Tas in 1988 commemorating the Philip 

Smith Training College 1911, the Philip Smith Teachers College 1923, Hobart 

Teachers College 1963-1971 and the Southern Teachers Centre  (no date) 

• Mounted proofs of the Class of 63 Launceston Teachers College reunion 

dated  9 & 10/9/1988 

• Colour proofs – unknown gathering of people with name badges – may 

also be a reunion 

• Black and white photocopy of photograph of founding group, 1906 

( original held TAHO) outside the Philip Smith building 

• Mounted colour photographs of the Philip Smith Building, canteen, music 

seminar students and the rose garden, dated 1980 & 1983 

• 3 A1 colour & 2 sepia photographs of Domain House and two colour aerial 

photographs ( + same as A3 copies) 

• Wooden bowl of 29  brass stair runner screws 


